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October 17, 1984 84 ;.

Sweetheart Plastics

Att: Donald Crowell, Safety Mgr.
1 Berlington Ave.

Wilmington, MA 01887

Dear Sir:
Please be advised that the following sources were received at

AccuRay Corporation, Columbus, Ohio and are now in our
possession under USNRC Byproduct Material License

34-00255-03.

Date Source Source Device
Received Serial No., Isotope Quantity Model Model
10-15-84 $~637~T Sr-90 70 mCi §-18 0~2
10-15-84 $~642-T $r-90 70 mCi 8~-18 0-2

To comply with the requirement for notification of transfer
in the Code of Federal Regulations Title 10, Part 31.5, we
recommend you forward a copy of this letter to:

Director of Nuclear Material Safety & Safeguards
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C, 20555
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Doris EKramer
Administrator
Radiological Operations
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